
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

3rd November 2008 
Phil Jones 
Committee Assistant 
United Kingdom Treasury Select Committee 
treascom@parliament.uk 
 
Dear Mr.Jones, 
 
RE: CFA INSTITUTE SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN EVIDENCE ON ACCOUNTANCY AND THE 
BANKING CRISIS 
 
CFA institute is pleased to have the opportunity to submit written evidence to the 
Treasury Select Committee on ‘Accountancy and the Banking Crisis’. Please find attached 
our memorandum. 

CONTACT PERSON `DETAILS 
In case you have any questions related to the submitted evidence please contact the 
below: 
 
Name Title Contact Number ,email and 

address 
Vincent Papa Senior Policy Analyst 

Financial Reporting, EMEA 
London 
 
 

+44 02075310763 
Vincent.Papa@cfainstitute.org 
10th Floor, CFA Institute 
One Canada Square 
Canary Wharf, E14 5AB 
London 

Patrick Finnegan Director, Financial 
Reporting Policy Group, 
New York 

+12127548350 
Patrick.Finnegan@cfainstitute.org 

Charles Cronin Head EMEA Centre, 
London 
 
 

+44 02075310762 
Charles.Cronin@cfainstitute.org 
10th Floor, CFA Institute 
One Canada Square 
Canary Wharf, E14 5AB 
London 

 
Sincerely,        
       
/s/ Charles Cronin 
Charles Cronin 
 

/s/ Vincent Papa 
Vincent Papa 
 

 


